
What is CEOs
in Schools?
Nearly 150 Tampa Bay area CEOs
volunteer an entire day at Hillsborough
County public elementary schools where
they gain a new perspective on the role of
schools in preparing students for the future
workforce and share their knowledge and
experience to help principals find innovative
ways to achieve their goals.

Why get involved?
Students benefit from meeting positive role models and seeing
professionals show an interest in them.

CEOs learn about the challenges and opportunities 
in public schools that are preparing the future workforce. 

Relationships between CEOs and principals can result in solutions
that make our entire community better. The results are limitless.

Register for the November 1, 2024 event!
Visit CEOsinSchools.com to sign up and select an elementary school!



Sign up at CEOsinSchools.com.

The plan for the day is up to the CEO and principal. 
Meeting prior to the event, either in-person or virtually, will help you both determine
opportunities and challenges at the school.

Join us November 1, 2024 and see how our
schools are shaping tomorrow’s community
members, future workforce and leaders!

About the day: 

Visit classrooms with Principal

Meet with Social Worker

Teach a class

Meet with Media Specialist

Work in media center

Meet with Cafeteria Manager

Work in cafeteria

Meet with a group of teachers

Meet with Assistant Principals

Assist a teacher with a class

Meet with administrative/office staff

Help teachers with a project

Welcome students

Be on Morning Show

Read to students

Meet with school volunteers

Meet with parent teacher groups

Meet with School Leadership

Meet with Custodians

Share business experience

with teachers, students and

principal

Participate in teacher

planning session

Engage in Music, Art or PE 

Lead a learning session on

problem solving

Some ideas include 


